
Ball Residence - Project Description

970 Millie Ave

__________________________________________________________________

Date: July 27, 2022

Project: 970 Millie Avenue - Ball Residence

Location: 970 Millie Avenue, Menlo Park CA.

__________________________________________________________________

I. Project Description

The subject parcel is currently developed with a single-story, single family residence with

a detached shed, attached garage and few existing trees. There are no heritage trees located on

the site. The project consists of a complete deconstruction of the existing dwelling, shed,

landscaping and hardscape.

II. Purpose of Proposal

The existing parcel is a non-conforming fifty-four feet (54’-0”) wide lot. The existing

non-conforming width of the parcel requires a use permit for redevelopment per the

development standards set forth by Menlo Park’s planning guidelines.

III. Scope of Work

In addition to the demolition previously mentioned, the scope of work will consist of the

construction of a two-story, single family residence with basement and a detached garage. A

complete reworking of the site to accommodate the new location of the house, driveway and

detached garage is seen in the proposed site plan.

IV. Architectural Style

The residence will be styled in a ‘farmhouse style’ commonly seen in Downtown Menlo

Park and Menlo Park in general. The house will have a contemporary take on the ‘farmhouse
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style’ by using traditional materials such as stained wood, horizontal batten siding, metal

windows with accents, and strong roof lines. The proposed style will complement the existing

character of the surrounding neighborhood and has been designed with the intent of minimizing

visual impact on the adjacent neighbors and maximizing the amount of rear yard space to serve

as both a gathering and buffer space to the rear and side neighbors. The design conforms to the

local ordinance’s limitation on building height, lot coverage, and FAL while respecting the

varying scale, proportions, and materials of the closely related Central Menlo Park

neighborhood.

V. Existing and Proposed Use

The existing and proposed use of this parcel is, and will remain, single-family residential.

VI. Neighborhood Outreach

Architect and Client reached out to the following neighbors with drawings and for

discussion:

1202 Johnson Street

1210 Johnson Street

1218 Johnson Street

957 Rose Ave.

969 Rose Ave.

958 Millie Ave.

The clients listened to the description of the proposed house and asked questions

regarding the Architecture. Although no formal responses were given by the neighbors, we

encouraged the neighbors to reach out to either Architect or client to encourage ongoing

dialogue.


































